TILE KILN RESIDENTSASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 23" April 2007

Present:: Roy (Chairman)
Linda
Arthur
Peter
Jan
John
1) Apologiesreceived from: Anitaand Adrian
2) Minutes of previous meeting
These were accepted together with the Neighbourhood Watch Minutes.
3) Matters arising
There were no matters arising.
4) Neighbour hood Watch
Nothing to report.
5) Treasurer’s Report
TKRA Account stands at £758.21 and Neighbourhood Watch Account shows a
balance of £73.77. No invoices have been received from the printers and John will
walit to see if one is received in May. Mike's collection box held £12 which it was
expressed is a good result as usual.
6) BirdsEye View
Arthur reported that he still has two pages to fill. Peter suggested including two
Neighbourhood Watch items. Roy also handed Arthur an article on cycling to try to
make people aware that in many parts of the estate no cycling is alowed. It will be
brought to everyone' s attention that another “walk about” isin the pipelineto look for
overhanging trees, bushes, bad areas of road surface and badly maintained footpaths.
Details will be included of the planned “tagging” of cycles to be organised at the
schools. It was suggested that the “speed watch’ scheme could be “front page”
material because of the continued problem of cars and motor cycles speeding through
the estate.
7) “Walk about”
Linda will contact Jackie Lane for dates and then a date will be fixed to suit as many
people as possible.
8) Any other business

a) Arthur said that he would liketo resign from printing BEV, this to take place
from the next AGM. A piece on thiswill beincluded in BEV.

b) Linda mentioned a near neighbour who had been on the Writtle Parish
Council and she thought there was the possibility of her joining the
committee.
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C) Arthur mentioned a complaint regarding the bus stop in Wood Street
(opposite the parade of shops). It was stated that this matter should be taken
up with Freda Mountain.

d) It was felt that a charge for NHW funds should be made for the issue of a
certificate for insurance purposes.

The meeting finished at 8.30 p.m .with thanks for Linda’s hospitality

Date of next meeting: 20" June 2007 at Linda's.



